
 

TOWN OF ​ ​WEBSTER 
May 4, 2019 Specially Called Joint Meeting 

The Board of Commissioners for the Town of Webster and the Town of Webster 
Planning Board held an informal Joint Work Session on Saturday May 4, 2019 for the 
purpose of doing landscape work at the WWII Monument for the Jackson County 
Municipal Grant Project.  

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT: ​  ​Mayor Tracy Rodes, Vice-Mayor Leigh Anne Young, 
Commissioners Billie Bryson, and Kelly Donaldson. 

COMMISSIONERS ABSENT​:​  Allan Grant and Danell Moses. 

PLANNING BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT:​  Kelli Rhoads 

PLANNING BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT:​ Sara Stahlman, Walter Turner, Eric Myers, Shawn 
Paulus, and Krissy Mabry. 

OTHERS PRESENT: ​Justin Woodard of Elite Landscaping, and his son Michael. 

CALL TO ORDER 

Work began at approximately 9:30 a.m. with no official Call to Order. 

WORK PROJECT 

Council Members, Planning Board Members, and volunteers met at the WWII Memorial 
to work on landscaping around the monument as part of the Jackson County Municipal 
Grant. Plants were selected at Country Roads Nursery earlier that morning. The addition 
of Redbud tree was discussed as a possible backdrop addition at the site. Existing shrubs 
were removed and kept for use at the East Welcome sign. Old mulch was removed, 
planting beds were weeded, the footprint of the planting area was expanded, and new 
shrubs and flowers were planted. The work day provided an opportunity for community 
involvement with the project and social outreach for the Board. Justin Woodard, the 
Town’s landscaper, donated his time and equipment from 8 a.m. until 12:30 p.m. for the 
project. Mayor Rodes thanked all volunteers for their participation during the workday. 
Special thanks to Walter Turner for spreading mulch at a later date. 

No formal action was taken. 

Next Meeting: 
Public Hearing for the FY 2019-2020 Budget - Wednesday, June 5, 2019 at 5:05 pm 
Regular Meeting – Wednesday, June 5, 2019 at 5:15 pm 

----------------------------------------- ---------------------------------------- 
Tracy Rodes, Mayor Debbie Coffey, Town Clerk  

 


